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August 6, 2018

Mr. Osvaldo L. Gratacés
Compliance Advisor Ombudsman
International Finance Corporation
2121 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W,
Washington DC 20433

Subject: IFC Response to the CAO Assessment Report on Lome Container Terminal
(LCT), Togo (#29197)
Dear Mr. Gratacds:

IFC would like to thank the CAO for the assessment report regarding local concemns in relation to
IFC's LCT project #29197 in Lome, Togo.

IFC is pleased to know that complainants and LCT have agreed to work with your team to try to
resolve these issues through a collaborative approach under the dispute resolution process.

The IFC project team will support the CAO staff as required during the dispute resolution phase,
and remains committed to pursuing a satisfactory outcome.

Sincerely,

S

Linda Munyengeterwa
Portfolio Manager
Infrastructure & Natural Ressources, Sub-Saharan Africa
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